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Submission to Greyhound Inquiry -Round table on Annual Reports and
associated matters held in the Young Greyhound Club amenity rooms last
Tuesday at 6PM.

Attachments GRNSW Annual report 2012 and the Treasury Compliance
Checklist.

Attendance

Lorraine Roy

Vicki and Greg Prest

June Gibson

Mike Grant

Secretary and Minute recorder.

Geraldine Ricketts.

Matters discussed regarding financial recording generally were referred to
the GAG submission one contained on the GAG site.

This left question 5 to be answered and discussed and this referred to the
accounting of human resources and the need for the GRNSW annual report
to show details on staff and their various pay bands etc as contained in
other annual reports such as the former authorities and interstate racing
annual reports. GRNSW report is consolidated and shows little detail.

A request was made previously to the GAG information officer for details
and the compliance checklist is included.

The information officer made reference to the fact that GRNSW is under an
Act the 2009 Greyhound Racing Act and is required to present its annual
report to parliament therefor it appears that the compliance checklist
attached applies and that the specific sections would appear to be
"Statutory Body" ARDR Schedule 1 and for consultants PM 2002-07 ARSBR
Schedule (1).

Under the circumstances the Round Table asks the inquiry to question
GRNSW as to will they provide more comprehensive information in their
future annual reports and do they abide by the compliance check list and if
not what template do they use to provide their annual report.

Presiding Officer and minute recorder Geraldine Ricketts. 8.10.2013.



